
 

 

Acts of Kindness 

Month 

February 1-19Grade 

4/7 FSAs  

February 2/7/9 
Grade 5 swimming 
lessons 
 

February 8 
Rainbow Day 

 
February 10 
Progress Reports Go 
Home 

 

February 20/21 
Non-Instructional 
Days 

 

February 22 
Pink Day (Anti-
Bullying Day) 
 

February 24 
Teddy Anderson- 
Hoop Dancer 

 
February 27 
Badminton 

February 27 
Badminton/Gr.7- 

Swim to Survive 

 

February 13 
BC Family Day (No 

School) 

February 14 
Grade 4 Musician 

Valentine’s Day 

Activities 

February 15 
Swim/Skate- Dolen, 
Knight/Needham 

 

February 17 
Grade 4 Symphony 
 

 

February  

Save the Date! 

Happy Valentine’s Day 
 

Dear Families, 
February is already here and it 
will be another great and busy 
month for LIS. Please see the 
upcoming events and important 
dates below. 

     Administrators and teachers 
everywhere recognize the 
important contributions parents 
make toward a child’s success in 
school.  There is no question 
about it - success at school 
begins at home.  Parents are the 
single most important variable in 
a child’s schooling. 

     One of the most important 
components of a good school is 
the partnership between the 
school and parents who work 
together for the best interest of 
children.  The close partnership 
between home and school is one 
of the exceptional strengths at 
LIS. 

On Feb. 10th progress reports 
will be sent home. We encourage 
you to check in with teachers on 
your child's progress. Your 
continued involvement is a 
wonderful asset in our 
partnership to provide the best 
possible education for all LIS 
students. Thank you. 
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Please save your 49th Parallel receipts as this is a major 

fundraiser for the PAC to support our students. This 

February the classes will be competing against each 

other to obtain the most 49th Parallel receipts. The 

winning class will receive a prize from PAC. Stay tuned 

as the Winning Class will be announced in the March 

Newsletter. 

Remember, this fundraiser continues throughout the 

entire year, so keep those receipts coming. 

 

New Staff 
Welcome to Blake Olsen who will be working as our 

new intervention teacher/ Grade 7 teacher (Weds.)  

and Kim Greenwood who will be working on Fridays 

in the Grade 4/5 class. Also welcome to Cindy Blake, 

our aboriginal worker, who will be working with us 

fulltime. 

 

 

49th Parallel Competition is  

This Month 

 

Erase Bullying 

Resource 
The Ministry of Education in conjunction 

with School Districts across the province 

have developed and implemented an online 

student and parent resource about how to 

report bullying incidents. Please visit 

www.erasebullying.ca for more 

information. 

 

February is Black History month 

in Canada. There are books and resources available 
online 
http://www.cic.gc.ca/english/multiculturalism/black 
/promotion.asp and in our library that bring to life our 
nation’s diversity and the many contributions made 
over the decades. 

Safe Arrival 
Reminder, if your child is ill or unable to attend school on 

that day, please call the office by 9:00am. We also ask 

that your child arrive at school after 8:25 am unless 
there is a specific school reason to be here earlier. Our 

morning supervision begins at 8:25 am and we want to 
ensure that the students are safe. If your child does 

arrive after 8:40 am, please have them sign in at the 
office and bring a Welcome slip to the class as we want 

to make sure that we don’t call you unnecessarily and 
worry you. 
 



 

 

  

Girl Empower! 
Girl Empower is a group for girls age 9-16. It is run privately in Ladysmith weekly throughout the 
year. Topics discussed include: peer pressure, healthy relationships, bullying, cyber bullying, self-
esteem, vulnerability, and friendships. Games, activities, crafts, and group discussions are used to 
demonstrate each topic. Fun is a big part of the group! Groups run weekly for 4 weeks.  
 
About the Facilitator: Reina Starke has a degree in Child and Youth Care and has experience working 
as a family support worker, youth safe house worker, young moms housing support, counselling, and 
creating and facilitating groups for children and young moms. Reina is now currently running the Born 
Healthy program at the Ladysmith Resource Centre, and focusing on running Girl Empower privately 
in her Ladysmith home. Contact guidedconnections@shaw.ca, or call 250-619-9454 to sign up!  
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Crosswalk safety is in everyone’s interest. 

 Each year, on average, 2,700 pedestrians are 
injured in car crashes.  We all need to do 
our part in reducing the number of crashes 
involving pedestrians since we share the 
roadways year-round. 
 
Drive smart and walk smart to help keep 
yourself and everyone else safe. 
 
Tips to help keep our children safe 
 

Post these safety tips somewhere in your home and 
review them with your children. 
 
• Always walk on the inside edge of the sidewalk 
away from the road. This way, you’re further away 
from the traffic. 
• If there’s no sidewalk, always walk facing traffic 
so you can see oncoming vehicles and drivers can 
see you. 
• Dress to be seen. Bright clothes or clothes with 
reflective gear make it easier for drivers to see you 
during the day, night and during bad weather. 
• Make sure you can hear signs of danger when 
crossing the street. Take your headphones off until 
you get to the other side. 
• Cross only at corners or marked crosswalks. 
Never 
jaywalk. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Parked vehicles in a parking lot or on the road can 
be dangerous. A driver may not see you between 
parked vehicles, and you may not see them 
moving. Stop and look left-right-left around the 
parked vehicle before crossing or moving 
through a parking lot.  

• If a vehicle is stopped in front of you or in the lane 
next to you, they may be yielding for a pedestrian, 
so be prepared to stop. 
• Be aware of pedestrians who seem unsure or who 
may not be paying attention. They might dart out or 
wander onto the roadway. 
• Always watch for pedestrians when you’re 
backing up. 
• Before you get into your vehicle, make it a habit 
to walk around it to ensure no small children are 
behind your vehicle. 
 

Nova Scotia students, David Shepherd, Travis Price 
and their teenage friends, organized a high-school 
protest to wear pink in sympathy with a Grade 9 
boy who was being bullied [for wearing a pink 
shirt]…[They] took a stand against bullying when 
they protested against the harassment of a new 
Grade 9 student by distributing pink T-shirts to all 
the boys in their school. 

 

Pink Shirt Day 
Anti-Bullying Day- 

February 22  
All across B.C. the Anti-Bullying Pink Shirt 
Day will be observed on Wednesday, 
February 22, 2017.  
Everyone is urged to show their support to 

promote anti-bullying by wearing pink. For 

more information about Pink Shirt Day 

visit http://www.pinkshirtday.ca/ or ask 

your student’s classroom teacher about the 

activity the school has planned. Thank you 

to our teachers and counsellors for their 

involvement in helping us to deliver this 

important message to our students. 

mailto:guidedconnections@shaw.ca


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help a Child Learn 
 

When you look back at your own childhood, you can probably name several key people who 

taught you some of the most important things you know today. You too, can be an influential 

force in a child’s life by spending time helping him or her to learn. You can help a child 

master a subject he or she is struggling with in school, teach him or her to play a sport or 

learn another skill. There are huge benefits for children who don’t have an influential adult 

in their lives. Just being a small part of their lives could make a huge difference. Helping a 

child learn is also a great way to teach him or her to help others. Being able to see someone 

learn because of the effort you’ve put into teaching them can be an extremely rewarding 

experience for you.  

Step It Up 

Find an after-school program in your community where you can volunteer to help children 

with their homework or volunteer as a sports coach at a local school or recreation center. 

Keep It Simple 

If you’re a parent, simply find the time to help your own children learn, whether it is 

assisting them with homework or teaching them the values that are important to you. 

Related Resources 

 Here are some great resources that will help you understand the learning process children 

go through:  

The Global Development Resource Center, Literacynet.org  

The Best Ways to Teach Kids to Read - Oprah.com  
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